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December 2001 

 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
My name is Bob Auger, previously Vice-President, Multimedia of the 
Ohana Foundation in Honolulu, Hawai‘i and I am very happy to endorse 
Michael Rivero as an ideal candidate for production management roles in 
the Multimedia and 3-D industries. 
 
Michael worked closely with me at the Ohana Foundation, where he 
demonstrated great professional skill and understanding of the 
production process for complex DVD-ROM projects. As well as 
contributing to the smooth running of the Multimedia department, his 
technical knowledge proved invaluable in tracking down and solving 
complex problems. 
 
Mike cares deeply about the projects under his control and can be relied 
on to spot potential bottlenecks before they occur and to manage the 
workflow efficiently. In addition to his familiarity with production for 
screen-based media, his past work in 3-D animation gives him a very 
broad-based understanding of the business needs of an organization. 
 
I have no hesitation in recommending Michael Rivero to any potential 
future employer, on the basis of his personal skills and expertise. You 
may contact me for confirmation of the contents of this letter. 
 
Thank you 
 

 
 
Bob M Auger 


